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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

February 2, 1970

MEMORANDUM FOR THE NRP EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

SUBJECT: Adequacy of the CORONA/HEXAGON Overlap

The HEXAGON Review Committee, chaired by Bob Naka,
has conducted two reviews of the HEXAGON Program since the
report to the Executive Committee on June 20, 1969. Both
times the Review Committee has concluded that no new order
for CORONAs should be placed. Their reports of
November 4, 1969 and January 22, 1970 as well as Bob's
memorandum to me are attached for your information. I
believe we should accept their recommendation that there
be no additional purchases of CORONA systems, and I will

appreciate your concurrence.

Jpohn L. McLucas

Attachments
BYE-12566-70, Jan. 28, 1970
BYE-13478-69, Nov. 4, 1969
BYE-12546-70, Jan. 22, 1970
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